
       Neighbourhoods
       Bootle Town Hall
       Trinity Road
       Bootle
       Merseyside L20 7AE

The Occupier
 Date: 12th July 2019

Telephone: 0151 934 
e-mail:  @sefton.gov.uk

Dear Resident

A number of complaints have been received about the Fly-tipping of domestic waste 

in your area, particularly within the rear entry, with residents placing sacks and other 

waste materials out illegally. 

DISCARDING OF WASTE IN THE REAR ENTRY AN OFFENCE

Your bins should be placed on the highway to the front of your property and no other 

place. Fly-tipping in rear entries is not only unsightly but can encourage vermin by 

providing a readily available source of food for them. 

This area is monitored regularly by Enforcement Officers and those who continue to 

Fly Tip are committing a Criminal Offence and risk Prosecution. If you have any 

information regarding who is fly tipping in the rear entries which could help with a 

prosecution please call the number above. 

Residents wishing to dispose of bulky items should contact the Council on 0345 140 
0845. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours Faithfully 

Area Coordinator – South Sefton


